
 

 

THANK-YOU! 
 

Thank-you to all who have been wearing face coverings and masks 
on the school site to help control the spread of the virus. A gentle 
reminder to ensure that your mouth and nose is covered whilst 
wearing the mask and that you keep it on until you’re off school site.  
 

 
 
 
 

NO PHONES ON SITE 
 

Please can we make sure when dropping and/ or collecting children, 
you are not on your phones due to safeguarding. Our E-Safety Policy 
section 3.4 states visitors, including contractors and parents/carers 
should be made aware of the NO USE policy on entry to the academy. 
If you are seen on your mobile phone, academy staff will challenge 
any use of mobile phones that does not adhere to this policy. 

HOME LEARNING 
 

If your child/ children are self-isolating due to bubble closure, there 
are lessons to be completed on the home learning pages on the school 
website.  
Caldmore Primary Academy Website → Classes → (Choose child’s 
year group → Home Learning.  
If you don’t have access to the internet, you are able to collect a 
printed home learning pack from the school office.  
 

 
CLASS DOJO 

 

It is really important that you sign up to Class Dojo, it is an effective 
way to receive any updates about your child’s class or about the 
school. If your child is self-isolating, it is a great way for them to 
communicate with their class teacher regarding any home learning.   
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Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th 
October 

M&M in for theatre 
production. 

 

Friday 23rd October 

Last day of term! 

 

MATHLETICS 

Congratulations 3M for taking 1st 
place, 5S for taking 2nd and 3A 

for taking 3rd place.❤ 

Dates for your Diary 
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Words of the week: 
 

 
 

 
 

Attendance 
Children’s attendance must be 95% or above. Prizes are awarded at the end of each 
term for all children who have an attendance figure of 96% or above. Below are the 
attendance figures for each class for last week. Well done   ! 

 


